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Direceao dos Servigos de Identificagio

NOTICE

Due to the update of our system, the “Special Express
Service” for identity card applications will be suspended
from 9 March 2010 to 11 March 2010. Further, the service
for updating chip information (including marital status and
fingerprint) will also be unavailable from 4 p.m. on 11
March 2010 until 6 p.m. on 12 March 2010.

Thank you for your kind attention and sorry for any

inconvenience caused. For enquiries, please contact us at
2837-0777 or 2837-0888.
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